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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

By now, you should have received your link to the Tenant Satisfaction Survey. I encourage you to complete this short 
survey as your feedback is incredibly valued. The collective feedback will help us understand areas of opportunity to 
improve your living experience, while also gaining feedback on the areas you enjoy so we can give that greater focus.  

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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https://myseco.militaryonesource.mil/portal/events/live/2022-msep-hiring-fair


RobinsFamilyHousing.com

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Take A Toy Airman Home

Honor Our Servicemen and Servicewomen for Veterans Day! Stop by the 
Robins Family Housing O�ce all month long to grab a toy Airman to 
bring home and remind you of those who serve our country.

PET OF THE MONTH
Sarah Mainwaring pup Toby

PUMPKIN DECORATING CONTEST
Deanne Oliver Currin

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
The Hunt HEART Program is designed to address the needs of our New 
Residents, Deployed Spouses, Recently Returned Deployed Spouses, 
those su�ering a Family Crisis, or those needing to understand and access 
various resources available to them nationally, through military 
resources, and locally. This program is intended to assist those who need 
a little extra support.

The HEART Program, which stands for Hunt Embraces: Activities, 
Resources & Training, provides services and educational training in the 
areas of navigating military life, how to access base resources, and 
activities for children and families.

The Hunt HEART Program is backed by a team of caring individuals whose 
goal is to make life a little bit easier and bring smiles to the faces of 
families facing challenging times.

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Julian Dove

Julian is a Maintenance Tech II here at Robins Family Housing. 
He enjoys the relaxing nature of being outdoors and 
barbequing for family and friends. He loves providing his 
services to the military families here at Robins AFB. 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
There’s still plenty of Mulch available for the residents to spruce up the 
�owerbeds in front of their homes. Pick-up is located behind the Welcome 
Center during normal business hours. Limit of three (3) bags per household.

GOOD NEWS STORIES
The Robins Family Housing had a great turnout for our Fall Bash Event. We 
thank all the residents of Robins AFB. Congratulations to the Simon Family 
for winning the ra�e for the family pack of Georgia National Fair tickets!

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM
O�ce Number: 478-310-2788
Email: RobinsLeasing@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @RobinsFamilyHousing
Website: RobinsFamilyHousing.com

Laprinda Ford 
Leasing Specialist

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Rica Moomaw 
Resident Service Specialist



CONNECT WITH US! @RobinsFamilyHousing @RobinsFamilyHousing
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Take a Toy
Airman Home
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Take a Toy
Airman Home
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Pet of the Month
Contest Starts

Facebook

Pet of the Month
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Veterans Day

D.I.Y Hand Turkey
Contest Starts

Facebook

D.I.Y Hand Turkey
Contest Ends

Facebook

Trash Day

Trash Day

Trash Day

Thanksgiving
Trash Day

Bulk Trash Thursdays: Must schedule 
a pickup with Waste Management by 
calling (478) 328-1080


